
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is with great sadness that we have to inform you of some alterations to the 
arrangements for the Nativity due to be shown next week.  As you will be aware 
there has been a rise in Covid-19 cases recently, with the new variant also being a 
cause for concern.  As always, the safety of the children, staff and community are 
paramount and we wish to ensure everyone is kept safe and that we follow the 
guidelines given to us. 

We understand that as a parent, the school Nativity is an exciting and much 
participated event and we really want to be able to share this experience with you 
and your children.  We have therefore decided to continue with the planned Nativity 
performances with some amended details which are reflective of new COVID 
measures.  We would like to invite 1 parent/carer for each child to come and see 
the performance in school, with each class having a designated day to minimise the 
risk of mixing indoors. 

Butterworth Class – Wednesday 8th December 2021 @ 2pm 
Carle Class – Thursday 9th December 2021 @ 2pm 

A named ticket will be issued to each child. You will be asked to sign in against your 
child’s name so that we can keep everyone safe. We will not be able to let any 
additional people in to the hall.  

We also plan to film the performance and share it on our website to enable the other 
parent/carer/family members to share the performance at home.  Further details will 
follow on how to access this.  We would be grateful if you could complete and return 
the form below by Thursday 02 December. 

Please note that the above is subject to change if COVID guidelines change 
again.  

Thanks for your continued support. 

The Year R Team  

 

Child’s name: ________________________ 
Class: _____________________________ 

I do/not give permission for my child to be filmed in the Nativity. 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________ Date: 
______________________________ 

 


